
Thursday 31st October 2024

Year 3 Science Club - Thursdays 12.45-1.15pm

Dear Families,

We are delighted to inform you that Year 3 Science Club is starting again! It will run for five sessions from

Thursday 7th November - Thursday 5th December in 4L from 12.45-1.15pm. Over the past few years, we have

worked hard to improve the science opportunities at our school and we hope this club will continue to increase

enthusiasm for the subject even further.

Science Club will allow children to take part in more interactive science, including a broad range of experiments

and investigations. It will give our curious scientists the opportunity to explore science, including topics not

regularly covered in the curriculum, alongside other children with a similar enthusiasm for science.

Please note that as we will be completing scientific investigations there will be high expectations of behaviour.

This is to ensure the safety of everybody involved. If these expectations are not met, then children may be asked

to leave the club.

Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis and you will receive a text to confirm your child’s place

in the club. Please note there is only a limited number of places for this club.

Thank you for your support and we look forward to lots of scientific exploration with our curious young

scientists!

Yours sincerely,

Mr Lindsey

Science Subject Leader

FAO Mr Lindsey SCIENCE CLUB PERMISSION

Child’s Name …………………………………………………………… Class………………
I give permission for my child to attend Science Club on Thursday lunchtimes from 12.45-1.15pm.

Medical needs / allergies

……………………………………………………………………………………….



Signed………………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer Date

…………………………..


